FARM TO SCHOOL

PRODUCER TRAINING

Schools offer a strong market opportunity for agricultural

producers. With more than 30 million students participating in the National School
Lunch Program each day, schools provide a large, stable, and long-term market option.
Many schools have stronginterestinincluding local products from agricultural producers
in their communities in school meals.

Join one of two trainings to learn how to take advantage
of these farm to school market opportunities:

e Learn about accessing school markets, the procurement
process, and growing products for a school markets.

e Hear from producers that have successfully navigated
farm to school markets.

e Gain new knowledge and resources for expanding your
business to take advantage of school market opportunities.

e Meet |local experts and have your questions answered.
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Training 1: The first training will be held in three sessions, one session per week:
e Session 1: September 15, 2022 at 1:00pm-3:00pm - Virtual
e Session 2: September 22, 2022 at 1:00pm-3:00pm - Virtual

* Session 3: September 30, 2022 at 8:30am-4:00pm - Great Falls (In-person)
Registration is open until September 14: https://bit.ly/3Q3IMPQ

This project has been funded at least in part with federal funds from the U.S. Department of Agriculture, Food and
Nutrition Service through an agreement with the National Center for Appropriate Technology in partnership with the
National Farm to School Network. The contents of this publication do not necessarily reflect the views or policies of
the U.S. Department of Agriculture, nor does mention of trade names, commercial products, or organizations imply
endorsement by the U.S. government.
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